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Friday 3rd July 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

The children in Year 1 have been very busy learning and working together, and their excellent behaviour 

and attitudes have resulted in them earning 90 class credits! 

 

The children have decided that they would like their class treat to be part of an end of term party, with a 

treasure hunt ending in a class picnic on the field.  

 

I will be providing the food for this; crisps, party ring biscuits, lollies and haribo sweets.  If your child has any 

dietary requirements with regard to any of these, could you please let me know so that I can provide an 

alternative. 

 

We will have our class party in the afternoon of Friday 17th July and we look forward to celebrating this 

achievement and the end of a fantastic year together! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Burnham         Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Class Teacher/Assistant Head Teacher      Head Teacher 

 


